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Thomaston Social Services receives $1750.00 in funding from the Archbishop’s
Annual Appeal.

Thomaston, Connecticut-December 14, 2023: Thomaston Social Services received
a check in the amount of $1750.00 from the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal through
its Vicariate Outreach Program.

The funding will help Thomaston Social Services to continue its mission of
assisting families within our community who are facing hardships that affects
every aspect of their lives.

“Thomaston is thankful for this generous contribution and this funding will go a
long way toward helping those in need in cur community”, said First Selectman
Mone,

For more information on Thomaston Social Services and its efforts, visit our
website at www.thomastonct.org/social-services or call (860) 283-0756.

About the Archbishop Annual Appeal

Since 1981, the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal has been able.to assist countless people—regardless of race,
religion, or color—across the Archdiocese of Hartford with health care, education, housing, emergency
expenses, and in numerous other areas. Itis through the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal Vicariate Qutreach
Program and the generosity of its donors that the Appeal is able to assist a wide array of community-
based charities throughout Hartford, New Haven, and Litchfield Counties.



